EXECUTIVE

MONDAY 15 DECEMBER 2008 AT 1.00PM

PRESENT:

Councillor Mitchelson (Chairman and Promoting Carlisle Portfolio Holder)

Councillor Bloxham (Environment and Infrastructure Portfolio Holder)

Councillor Earp (Learning and Development Portfolio Holder)

Councillor J Mallinson (Finance and Performance Management Portfolio Holder)

Councillor Luckley (Health and Wellbeing Portfolio Holder)

Councillor Bowman (Economic Development and Enterprise Portfolio Holder)

ALSO PRESENT:   

Councillors Allison and Boaden attended the meeting as observers.

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
No apologies for absence were received.

DECLARATION OF INTEREST   

There were no declarations of interest affecting the business to be transacted.

EX.307/08
BUDGET STRATEGY FEEDBACK FROM THE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES ON THE EXECUTIVE'S BUDGET DELIBERATIONS (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter - The Minutes of the meetings of the following Overview and Scrutiny Committees relating to budget reports considered by the Executive on 24 November 2008 were submitted:

Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee - 27 November 2008

Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee - 4 December 2008

Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee - 11 December 2008

The Chairman of the Community, Corporate Resources and Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committees had been invited to attend the meeting but were not able to be present.

The Leader advised that the Executive would take on board the comments made by the Overview and Scrutiny Committees when considering and formulating its budget proposals for 2009/10.  He thanked the Overview and Scrutiny Committees for their time in consideration of the budget reports.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

The Overview and Scrutiny Committees be thanked for their consideration of the budget reports and their comments taken into account as part of the Executive's deliberations on the 2009/10 budget process.

Reasons for Decision - 
The views of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees will be taken into account as part of the 2009/10 budget process.
(The meeting ended at 1.05pm)

